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Booster, etc) 
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Position? 

(N/Y) 

New 
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* 
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Christopher Marston 
Ice Hockey, 

Boys’ Asst Coach 3   $2,000 Boosters N Y See below 

Stephanie Kramer Nordic Coach 3 256 14.50 $3,712 School N Y See below 

Alan King 
Basketball, First 

Team Girls’ Coach 3   $2,000 Boosters Y Y See Below 
 
Chris is a graduated of Westbrook High School and is a student at the University of Southern Maine and is also in the US Army 
(2007-present).  Chris played Ice Hockey in High School and has coached at both the Middle School and High School level. Chris 
will be a great asset to the CEHS Boy’s Ice Hockey program. 
 
Stephanie Kramer will be a great addition to the Nordic program this year.  Stephanie’s experience as Nordic skier in high school 
as well as UNH will be a great asset to the program.   Stephanie is a full time graduate student at UNE at this time and is very 
excited to be part of the Cape Elizabeth High School Nordic tradition.  
 
Alan is a graduate of Morse High School and played football, basketball and baseball while attending Morse.  Alan has years of 
coaching experience as a Baseball Coach and is looking forward to coaching First Team Girls’ Basketball.   
 


